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AWAS announces resignation of President and CEO 
 
 
Dublin 3rd June 2015 
 
Ray Sisson has tendered his resignation to the Board, and will leave AWAS 
on 4th June 2015. Ray Sisson wants to take his career into a different 
direction, having achieved the business's goals since he took on the role of 
President and CEO in 2010. The Board of AWAS thanks Ray Sisson for his 
leadership, and wishes him all the best for his future. 
  
The sale of SkyFin to Macquarie Airfinance, which was part of the company's 
corporate strategy, allows AWAS to move into the next phase of its planned 
growth. Until the Board appoints a successor for Ray Sisson, senior 
management will continue to run the business as usual, while Dr. Werner G. 
Seifert takes on the role of the executive chairman of the Board. 
 

 

 

About AWAS 
 
AWAS is one of the world’s leading aircraft leasing companies. Our team of industry 
professionals serves every major and developing commercial aviation market around 
the globe from our Dublin headquarters and offices in New York, Miami, and 
Singapore. 
 
AWAS owns a portfolio of more than 300 modern aircraft from Airbus and Boeing 
including a number of next generation aircraft. The aircraft portfolio is on lease to 
over 110 airline customers in 49 countries. The AWAS fleet features a full range of 
the most popular aircraft types which includes both narrow-bodied and wide-body 
aircraft. 
 
www.awas.com 
 
 
 
 
For more information please contact: 
 
Mark Tender 
Vice President Marketing and Communications 
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